HPPCC Wye weekend
The annual away trip on the Wye is this year being held over the weekend of 11 to 13th of June. For those new to the club, this weekend gives non paddling partners a chance to get away with the club for a camping weekend in the wonderful Herefordshire countryside. We meet at the camp site on the Friday evening and then on Saturday morning set off for a day trip normally into Monmouth via the rapids at Symonds Yat, where those who feel able can play on the rapids.  This is normally a 4 to 5 hour trip.  Saturday night we all get together for a bar-b-que and a social gathering.  Sunday is a shorter trip from the campsite to Hoarwithy about 3 hours away. Non paddling partners can either join in with us or go for a walk in the countryside, shopping in Hereford, walking the dogs in local woodland or just chilling on the campsite.
For those not wanting to camp the site does have beach huts and pods for hire.
We use Lucksall campsite which is just outside of Hereford, it is a large commercial park with onsite restaurant - https://www.lucksallpark.co.uk .
Due to the present situation, we are changing the way pitches are booked.
We are asking anyone booking onto the trip to contact the campsite direct to book your pitch, we have spoken to them and they are getting filled up very quickly, so advise to book as soon as possible.  Fees for the weekend are £10 per person per night. £4 per car per night and £2 per dog per night.
We are asking you to book directly with Lucksall – 01432 870213 or via their website on https://www.lucksallpark.co.uk/contact-location/ please tell them you are from Holme Pierrepont Canoe Club group when you book. 
For further information please email us on hppcc@btinternet.com
We will be asking people to confirm via a google form once they have booked with the campsite so that we know how many people will be coming.
But – get your booking into Lucksall as soon as possible as they are selling their pitches rapidly as everyone stays at home this year.
